The Kure Beach Stormwater Committee met at Town Hall on 2/10/2009 at 5:00pm.

Attending were Ted Gragg, Karen Vatrt, Vinny Doran, Barry Nelder and Sonny Beeker.

Sonny Beeker, Public Works Director gave the committee an update on the following;

1. Sonny described in some detail the design and installation of the new stormwater
infiltration systems installed north of the pier.

2. Eric Vann asked which outfalls should be targeted next and Sonny replied that the one
at Sca Watch and the one at Davis Road are by far the most problematic and should be
done next.

3. Sonny indicated there were three areas along 421 that flood during heavy rains.

One is just north of Kure Village Way, one is at N Ave and one north of the Riggings.
He indicated that DOT is suppose to get back with him on the one at Kure Village Way ,
as they appear to be taking some responsibility. He believes he has enough materials left
from the beach systems to put in a mini system at N Ave to alleviate the problem there.

After Sonny's presentation the committee discussed various Educational plans including
schools and the upcoming Street Festival booth. Karen Vatrt is working on both of these
projects and will provide Festival plans at the next meeting.



